
        
    

KING’S KORNER 
Larry’s King’s Korner was derailed by 

the recent ice storm knocking out his 

electric power – that and the rush to 

head toward warmer climes.  Anyway, 

he wanted to remind everyone about 

the upcoming Spouses Night and urge you to bring 

your spouse or significant other. Details below. 
 
Yours in Lionism,   

Lion Walt for King Lion Larry 
 

NEXT DINNER MEETING 

February 11th, 6:30 PM 
Spouses Night 

Springfuield Country Club 
 

Entertainment by 
Joe Staffieri 

Joe is a versatile entertainer and is 
current playing at Amici’s in Morton 

 
Dress Code Business Casual 

 
If you have not signed up yet, please 
call either Jim Beermann at 610-662-
6010 or Bill Lavery at 610-544-5016 
and indicate the number of guests 

attending. 
 

LIONS’ CALENDAR 

 
Feb 9 District 14A Cabinet Meeting at 

CBVI, 1:30 PM 
Feb 11 Spouses Night, 6:30 PM at SCC 
Feb 25 Dinner meeting, 6:30 PM at SCC 
Mar 4  Board meeting, St. Matthews, 7 PM 
Mar 25 Dinner meeting, 6:30 PM, Student 

Recognition Night 
Mar 29 District 14A Convention, Clarion 

Hotel, Essington 
Apr 8 Dinner meeting, 6:30 PM, SCC, Club 

Excellence Process Workshop, PDG 
Charlie Morton 

Apr 11-12 District 14R convention, Kulpsville 
Apr 22 Dinner meeting, 6:30 PM, SCC, 

Health & Welfare Night 
Apr 25-27 Pennsylvania Leo Rally 
May 15-18 State Convention, Pittsburgh 

 

CHANGE IN CLUB 

CONSTITUTION 

The Lions membership has approved the 

constitution change whereby a member Board of 

Directors has approved an amendment to the Lions 

Club Constitution.  The change is that a member who 

has fifty (50) or more years of Lions membership and 

is a Lions International Life Member can request in 

writing that the Board approve a waiver of club 

dues. 

 

NOMINATING MEETING 

President DeMooy has appointed a Nominating 

Committee to select a slate of candidates for the 

Lions' Lines 
 

SPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUBSPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUBSPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUBSPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUB    

February 11, 2014 



Club offices for 2014-2015.  The committee is being 

chaired by Past President Jim Beermann. 

 

SUNSHINE 

Lion Bob Dolente is recovering at home after 
surgery.   A card would be greatly appreciated. 
Please inform our Sunshine Chair, Lion Tom 
Citro, of Lion members or family illness. He can 
be reached at tcitro@comcast.net or 610-328-
9886. 

 

LEO RALLY 

 

A Pennsylvania State rally of Leo 

members is planned for April 

25027, 2014 at the PA Lions 

Beacon Lodge Camp in Mt. 

Union, PA.  The Leo Rally is open 

to any Leo in good standing from any of the 131 Leo 

Clubs within multiple district 15 (Pennsylvania).  It 

will be supervised by Lions, Lioness, Sponsors, 

Advisors and other responsible adult volunteers.  

The fee is $30, $15 to be paid by each Leo and $15 

being paid by a Lions or Lioness Club.  A full agenda 

is planned for April 25th and 26th and departure is 

planned for 11AM on April 27th.  More info to come. 

 

RECENT EVENTS 

 
Past President Ed Rocco presented a plaque to Letty 

Carney and D.J. Spicer representing Best Buy in 

appreciation of Best Buy’s support of the Springfield 

Lions Club. 

 

 
President Larry DeMooy, Candy Bantum and VP Joe 

Saunders show the PediVision ttesting machine for 

assessing the vision of young children.  The Lions 

donated this machine to CBVI for use in their 

blindness prevention program.  Candy is the CBVI 

Prevention of Blindness Specialist and Low Vision 

Coordinator. 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

Two important meetings for our Lions District and 

State Lions are coming up.  

 

March 29th  

District 14-A Convention at the 

Clarion Hotel & Conference 

Center (formerly the Ramada Inn), 

76 Industrial Highway, Essington, 

PA.  Please see the District 1A Announcer for the 

registration form and time schedule.  The deadline is 

March 15th. 

 

May 15 to18th 

91st annual Pennsylvania State Lions Convention at 

The Doubletree by Hilton in Pittsburgh-Green Tree, 

PA. Highlight will be the Saturday evening banquet 

featuring Lions Clubs International President Barry J. 

Palmer of Berona, NSW, Australia.  For more 

information, the full program and registration form, 

see your Pride of Pennsylvania.   

  
 LIONS’ LINES 
Remember, past Lions Lines are available on our 
web site, www.springfieldlionsclub.org.  Please 

send all material for the Lions’ Lines to Walt 
Young.  Email is preferred (wtcayoung@verizon.net).  Material 
must be received no later than the Wednesday before the dinner 
meeting and may be edited for space and content. 
 


